
Dear Network Partners,

Good day to you. 

As you must be aware we are having our elections for electing Members of Parliament.

We are the largest democracy in the world, with an estimated 750 Million people voting.

The elections are being held in seven phases until 19th May 2019 and finally the result will 
be out on 23rd May.

It will be a statutory holiday for the branches on election day to ensure all the eligible staff 
can register their vote.

For this reason, our following branch offices will be closed on these dates.

Our International Desk which is stationed at Mumbai will be closed on 29th April.

However, we will be available on emails for any queries on all the below dates.

We are hoping to get a government that symbolises the dreams, hopes and aspirations of 
vast majority of citizens.

Respectfully,

Sheen Thomas
Team Leader| International Business|


